
Greetings from the Principal 

 

 

 It is very essential to be proficient in the global language in the modern 

scenario to achieve success in our pursuits. Language, Literature and Culture are 

interrelated. Research in language, literature & culture will help us to develop our 

skills in using English for careers around the world including India. The knowledge 

will open the path to innovative ideas in the related fields. I’m very glad that the 

Department of English is publishing the Selected Papers presented in the Second 

National Conference on English Language, Literature & Culture conducted on 

9th February 2018 in Language India, a reputed international monthly journal. 

Participants from various Colleges and Universities presented their research papers 

and also exchanged their ideas in the conference. I wish to express my hearty 

congratulations to the Department of English for their hard work. I extend my warm 

greetings to the Students, Research Scholars and Faculty Members who participated 

in the Seminar. We hope to continue our efforts to train students, faculty members 

and research scholars in the effective use of English through such seminars. 

         Dr. R. Asokan 

         Principal 

 


